
SIERRA FOOTHILLS LITTLE LEAGUE 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING- August 13, 2015 

PLACE OF MEETING- Pizza Factory, Colfax, CA. 
  

 

Meeting Opened  6:33p.m. 

Present: Holly Krakover, Chris Nave, Heidee Harvey, Sara Holm,  Grant Fowler, Bill Groth 

Holly requests approval of last month’s meeting minutes.  M/S/C 

Sara read treasurers report.  M/S/C to pay all bills as read. 

General discussion regarding fall ball.  Chris hasn’t heard from other leagues regarding 
schedules.  We will unfortunately have to schedule with them when they are ready.  Chris 
will contact the other boards. 

Grant Fowler mentioned that he is interested in coaching one of the fall ball teams. 

The board discussed scheduling for next spring season.  The person in charge of 
interleague has already contacted us.  He wants to avoid the issues we had last year. 

Chris discussed survey results.  Forty four people responded with an assortment of 
concerns.  Board discussed general concerns. 

Next meeting September 10th.  This is when we elect a new board.  If you know anyone that 
is interested, please invite them.  All positions are technically open but the following 
positions are vacant; Safety Officer, Field Manager, Volunteer Coordinator and Snack Bar 
Coordinator. 

Meeting Closed at 7:49pm 

 

 


